
A draft version of the Standards of Proficiency was circulated for the last meeting of the 

Education and Training Committee on 14 May 2003 and discussed then.  It was remitted to 

an additional meeting of the Committee on 28 May 2003 for further discussion with the 

solicitor and members of the working groups present in the terms of Minute 03/80 7.4 from 

that meeting. 

 

In the meantime information for the Standards which had not been received by 14 May 2003 

is being assessed and incorporated in the Standards and they are also being professionally 

typeset to improve their clarity.  This work will be presented to the Committee on the 28th 

and will be e-mailed to members of the Committee and the working groups as soon as it is 

available before the meeting. 

 


